The Corporation of the Town of LaSalle

Date: July 10, 2017 Report No: DS -42-2017
Directed To: Mayor and Members of Council Attachments:
Department: Development & Strategic Initiatives

Prepared By: Brian Geary, CBO Manager of
Building Services

Subject: By-law to Appoint Mr. William Szekely as a Building Inspector

RECOMMENDATION

That Mr. William Szekely be appointed as a Building Inspector, for the Town of LaSalle

REPORT

In order to provide required building inspection services during the busy construction
season, we need to have the necessary staffing to carry out the required inspections in
a timely manner. As a result of the sudden departure of one of our building inspectors,
we have made arrangements to obtain the services of a retired building inspector (Mr.
William Szekely) on a contract basis for several weeks in July and August of this year.

We currently have a similar arrangement with Mr. David Gibson, who has provided
these services to the Town on an as needed basis for the past several years.

We are requesting that Mr. William Szekely be appointed by by-law as a building

inspector for the Town, so that he can provide these required services as needed
during the busy seasons of the year when additional resources are needed.
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| would be pleased to answer any questions with respect to the comments and recommendations
that are contained within this Staff report.

Yours truly,

Brian Geary, C.P.S.1.,
Manager of Building Services

Planning & DevelopmenkServices

Reviewed by:

Culture & Fire

f cao Finance Clerik Environmental
Recreation
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